Alloway Township Environmental Commission
Regular Monthly Meeting February 11, 2013

Attendees: Joe Ingerson-Mahar, Chris Gilbert, Anne Sullivan, Craig Kane, Marilyn
Patterson, Autumn Angelus.

Absent: Frank Ponti

We welcomed Autumn Angelus as our newest member. Autumn is a biologist for
the Salem County Mosquito Control.

Minutes were accepted with changes.
Correspondence: Township Clerk, MaryLou Rutherford sent us a letter containing

the expiration dates for all EC members’ terms. They are as follows:
Joe Ingerson-Mahar 3 yr term expires 12/31/15

Chris Gilbert 3 yr term expires 12/31/14
Craig Kane 3 yr term expires 12/31/13
Frank Ponti 3 yr term expires 12/31/15
Marilyn Patterson 3 yr term expires 12/31/13

Anne Sullivan-Alt #1 3 yr term expires 12/31/13
Autumn Angelus-Alt #@ 3 yr term expires 12/31/14

Joe will swear in Anne and Autumn at next month’s meeting. If the Township
Committee attends Joe will ask the Mayor to swear them in.

Joe told us that he had just met renowned paleontologist, Peter Dodson. Mr.
Dodson resides here in Alloway Township.

Committee Reports:
BRC - no report available
Bostwick Lake Commission:

Alloway Township has put the Commission on notice that it wants to withdrawal
from the Bostwick Lake partnership. The Township is reviewing its options.



Ag Board:
New members have been appointed to the Ag Board.

Planning Board:

Kenny Fones has applied for a minor subdivision.

Ranch Hope is presenting a preliminary site plan.

The task force has determined that a new Mini Site Plan Application will not save
any money for the applicant.

ANIJEC:
On February 25" the Alloway Township Environmental Commission will host a
regional ANJEC Meeting. The topic will be NJ Wetlands Regulations.

Anne Sullivan informed us that Ed Masker is no longer the Township’s
Webmaster.

Marilyn discussed the presentation she is preparing for the Township Committee
at the next Environmental Commission Meeting.

Meeting was opened to the public.

Mayor Masker dropped in and we invited the Township Committee to our next
meeting to see a short presentation on Alloway Township’s Environment. The
purpose of the meeting is to determine how we can best support the Township

Committee.

Meeting was adjourned.



